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Health Alliance is committed to continuous improvement. As a result, a team of Medical 
Directors and coding experts review all medical policies on an annual basis in order to 
align with industry and clinical best practices. The attached list of codes will be 
incorporated into those existing policies and will require prior authorization starting 7/1/21. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your provider relations specialist. 
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